
KORL 
Radio 

Honolulu, Hawaii 

January 12, 1961 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This letter will verify your reception report of our station. As you 

might know, we have recently changed our call letéers from KKAA to 

KORL: We still operate on 650 KC with 10,000 watts of power and have 

a self -supported 330 foot tower. At the present, we do not have a 

map recording DX reports ---however, offhand I would say that the 

majority of our reports come from New Zealand and Australia, a number 

of them from the western coast of the continental United States and 

occasionally we do receive letters from listeners on the East Coast. 

Thank you for your letter ---we are always glad to hear from our distant 

listeners. 

Aloha and Mahalo. 

Z;44V,Ali4e-2-p2 ¿17d 
cerely, 

James R. Markham 
Chief Engineer 

JM: my 

650 on the dial - Hal Davis, Ger. Mgr. - Phone 95-236 


